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THE BRITISH SCHOOLS

Founded 1908

Dear Parents,

| am sending this letter to remind you that students with medical certificates are
not permitted to attend School for any reason. Students with any flu like
symptoms such as a runny nose, cough, sore throat etc. should seek the
advice of a doctor before returning to School. If the student has an assessment,
including parciales, scheduled whilst they are at home, as long as they have a
medical certificate, the assessment will be rescheduled for another day.

Warm regards,

Andrew Bunt
Head of Senior

Estimados Padres:

Envio esta carta para recordarles que los alumnos con certificacion médica no
tienen permitido asistir al Colegio por ningun motivo. Alumnos con sintomas de
gripe como rinitis, tos, dolor de garganta, etc., deben consultar a un médico
antes de regresar al Colegio. Si un alumno tiene una evaluacion programada,
incluso parciales, mientras esta en la casa, siempre que cuente con certificado
meédico, la evaluacion sera reagendada para otro dia.

Cordialmente,

Andrew Bunt
Head of Senior
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Maximo Tajes 6421 — Montevideo - Uruguay


https://us18.campaign-archive.com/?e=[UNIQID]&u=ba54d32c97f7a6e6292d3cf06&id=d840a3e154

Please consider if it is necessary to print this email.

This message contains confidential information and is intended for [Recipient]. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that disclosing, copying, distributing, or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted,
lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or
omissions in the contents of this message, which arise because of e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request
a hard-copy version.

Want to stop receiving these emails?
You can unsubscribe from this list.

This email was sent to <<Email Address>>
why did | get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences
The British Schools - Maximo Tajes 6421 - Montevideo 11200 - Uruguay



https://british.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=ba54d32c97f7a6e6292d3cf06&id=7951b0eb70
mailto:%3C%3CEmail%20Address%3E%3E
https://british.us18.list-manage.com/about?u=ba54d32c97f7a6e6292d3cf06&id=7951b0eb70&e=[UNIQID]&c=d840a3e154
https://british.us18.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=ba54d32c97f7a6e6292d3cf06&id=7951b0eb70&e=[UNIQID]&c=d840a3e154
https://british.us18.list-manage.com/profile?u=ba54d32c97f7a6e6292d3cf06&id=7951b0eb70&e=[UNIQID]&c=d840a3e154

